
 

 
 
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
April 20, 2020 
 
This update details the refund process for the cancelled 2020 session of Boys State. Our staff is 
committed to ensuring that every party is treated fairly and justly. Promptly returning invested 
funds achieves that desired standard. 
 
Several parents, American Legion Posts, and other civic organizations have paid directly to the 
American Legion Headquarters. Refunds will be dispersed with the following guidelines.  
 
If the parent paid and listed their child's name on their payment, the payment will go directly to 
them.  
 
If a post or organization (school, bank, civ organization, etc) paid, the payment(s) will be issued 
to them with the individual(s) name listed as to who they paid for.  
 
For organizations that have sent payment(s) without listing who they were paying for, 
Headquarters will clarify and settle on a case-by-case basis.  
 
Refunds will begin being issued this week. Please reach out for any more clarification. 
 
Website: ​http://www.msboysstate2020.com 
Email: ​msboysstate@gmail.com 
Social Media: Facebook, Instagram, Twitter 
 
 

All the best, 
 
Mississippi Boys State Directors and Staff 
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